
Glenda Green  –  
na3.citrusheights@gmail.com  

CHANT Citrus Heights Area Number Three 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
3/11/25     6:30pm 

Citrus Heights City Hall Community Room 
 

NOTE: Area 3 & 4 met together. Area 3 welcomed Area 4 for the entirety of the meeting as John, President 4 was 
unable to preside over the second half due to a family emergency. 

 
WELCOME, PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE, INTRODUCTIONS, AGENDA REVIEW 
Glenda Green, President of Area 3, welcomed attendees, had them introduce themselves, led the Pledge of 
Allegiance and reviewed the agenda. 

 
PROGRAM 
 CHPD Representative – Lt. Dunning 
 Lt. Dunning gave a presentation about the return of the Problem Oriented Policing team (P.O.P. Team), focused 

on facilitation and enforcement of community concerns including blight and beautification, quality of life, and 
chronic nuisance offenses.   Current officers of P.O.P Team include Lt. Dunning, Detective Machado, Detective 
Taylor.  The P.O.P. Team can be reached via email: pop@citrusheights.net.  

  
  Lt. Dunning also provided information about CPTED, Crime Prevention through Environmental Design, which 

includes encouraging better lighting, surveillance, and natural access control for frequently targeted properties. 
Also discussion about Letter of Agency program which allows property owners to sign an agreement allowing 
police to do enforcement on that property without needing to contact owner each time.  Also, once again, a 
reminder to utilize SEE, CLICK, FIX app for problems. 

 
 Q&A -  P.O.P Teams reception was positive overall, however a concern was raised about the use of taxpayer 

dollars to clean up commercial property, when private property isn’t being addressed in the same manner.  
   

AREA 3 – REPORTS 
 PRESIDENT – Glenda Green          
 Glenda gave an update about the R.E.A.C.H. Community Dinner and passed out images and details of the basket 

that Area 3 donated for the event, with thanks to Louise of Java Cherry for donating a gift card.  Glenda also 
thanked John Kane, President of Area 4, Arcade Creek (in absentia) for his hard work in making the event a 
success.    

 
 VICE PRESIDENT – Alex Obidinski 
 Would like to potentially hold Neighborhood party/get together at his home in the near future. 

   
NEW BUSINESS              
 BIG DAY OF SERVICE 

Glenda provided information about the upcoming volunteer event, Big Day of Service, to be held on May 17.  
Discussions for service ideas were given, with an Arcade Creek cleanup being the most well received.  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS/BUSINESS SECTION 
 Two new businesses have opened in Citrus Heights, Rage Room & Dark Heart Brewery.   Glenda provided 
details about both new businesses and encouraged people to support local businesses.  

  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 CH City Council Meeting – 3/26/25      Next CHANT Meeting – 4/8/25 
  

mailto:pop@citrusheights.net

